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925.254.1212 
TheBeaubelleGroup.com 
Email: 
Glenn@TheBeaubelleGroup.com 

During this time of year, 
we can’t help but think of 

how grateful we are for all of our clients, friends, and family. 
Lamorinda, a place we call home, is so special and unique, 
that we love introducing it 
to others and welcoming 
them as new neighbors to 
our community. On the 
surface, it may seem that 
we are  only in the business 
of helping people find or 
sell their home, but we are 
also introducing and educating people to the special       
nuances that each town has to offer.                                                           

As so many families and 
friends are brought together 
during this magical time of 
year we want to remind you 
that it’s about being        
together, making those   
lasting memories, catching 

up during a walk around the reservoir, creating that favorite 
family dish with a child, or repeating that silly holiday story for 
the umpteenth time. The holidays are a time to reflect, relax 
and rejoice.  

HHappy Holidays!  


